JJH - House: 240 Summit, St. Paul Dec. 4, 1896

Secretary to W. 0. Cole, General Correspondence

"Mr. Hi1l directs me to acknowledge receipt of your
letter of the 10th ultimo, and to say in reply that his
gallery is full, and for that reason he has not
purchased any pictures for some time past, and does not
expect to buy any in the near future."



